
Display Garden and Test Garden Committee Report 
Chairman George Boyce, Glenara Gardens, PA 

A new committee attempted to solve an old problem of 
"approved" Display Gardens.  

The approved gardens will be listed on the AIS website.  
Applications for review and approval are on 

the website. Applications are to be sent to me to begin the 
process for review and consideration. Wherever possible,  I 
am soliciting the RVP's to visit the gardens who apply and 
offer comments.  Photos are most welcome and helpful 
from the applicants.   

A review of the gardens will be required every 3 years and 
they must be open to the public during iris bloom time. 

It is hoped that our affiliate iris groups will use the AIS 
listing for their display gardens system.  I will be attending 
as many of their meetings as possible over the next few 
days urging them to do so. 

A committee for the Test Garden regulations is being 
formed and will hopefully have a report soon  
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